
From: Fred Logue   
Sent: jeudi, 1 février 2024 20:48 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: Fiona Marshall <fiona.marshall@un.org>; Elaine Kennedy ; Kieran 
Cummins ; Pat Swords ; 
nvandokkum ; Fred Logue ; davidmalone ; 
Attracta ; fclauson ; fandcooney ; attractaub ; Mary 
Redmond ; Feargal Murphy  
Subject: RE: Decision VII/8i (Ireland) - comments on Party concerned's first progress report 

 

Dear Fiona 

 

With apologies for the late submission, but this document was only published today and it is highly 
relevant to the issue of Ireland’s progress towards implementation of decision VII/8i. 

 

This is the Commissioner for Environmental Information’s comments on the public consultation on 
draft regulations implementing the information provisions of the Convention and related access to 
justice provisions. In particular paragraphs 4 to 20 deal with the Commissioner’s comments on the 
provisions relating to providing a timey appeal. 

 

I hope that this can be added to file on this matter. 

 

Many thanks 

Fred 

 

 




